
Greetings Madam Chair and esteemed committee, 

 

My experience as one of the original members of the ACMM serving 2 terms as Chair and 

currently Vice-Chair and past CEO and BoD of Oregon Green Free, Oregons largest post 

OMMP 501c3 for the Education of People wishing to or registered with the Program common 

good.  Through the use of private OMMP Cardholder Polls on OGFs website has brought me to 

these conclusions of patient needs. 

 

Although focused on Veterans PTSD covers many people and polls ran on website have showed 

that while PTSD may actually be the first condition of need of Medicinal Cannabis, many must 

use a secondary qualifying condition  to use this herbal supplement.  

 

Hopefully the outcome of passing PDST will also include all citizens of Oregon suffering from 

PTSD cause by traumatic injury and life experiences that lead to PTSD. 

 

Jim Klahr - Compassionate Oregon 

 


